An Roinn Sláinte Department of Health Office of the Chief Medical Officer



Dr John Cuddihy Acting Director HSE Health Protection Surveillance Centre 25-27 Gardiner Street Middle Dublin 1

10th March 2020

Via email to: directorhpsc@hse.ie

Dear John

Following on from my previous correspondence of 7th March 2020, I am writing to now inform you that the Expert Advisory Group has prepared advice on testing of asymptomatic testing of confirmed cases for incorporation into current guidance.

I would be grateful if you could ensure that this is now incorporated into guidance for Healthcare Workers who are contacts of a confirmed case as per my request on Saturday 7th March.

I thank you for your ongoing support and contributions to the COVID-19 National Public Health Emergency response.

Yours sincerely

Dr Tony Holohan Chief Medical Officer